
From: planningcomments@staffsmoorlands.gov.uk
To: Planning Comments (SMDC)
Subject: Comment Received from Public Access
Date: 16 July 2017 18:08:14

Application Reference No. : SMD/2017/0398 Site Address:  The Raddle Inn Quarry Bank  Hollington
Staffordshire ST10 4HQ Stoke On Trent 
Comments by: Nick Tideswell     
From:  
      
      5 Gorsty Hill Road
      Tean
      Stoke-on-Trent
      
      
Phone: 
Email:
Submission: Support
Comments: The application will bring the local community together and increase social adhesion with the
provision of a shop. It will reduce the carbon footprint as it decreases the distance needed for the villagers to
travel to the nearest shop. The economic benefit is that it will increase jobs in the local area. Another social
benefit is that there will be a disabled toilet which the pub is in dire need of, it will make the pub more
accessible and in turn more sustainable guaranteeing the pub's future.
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